
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

College Club Swimming Summit November 2020  
 

• The 2020-2021 Advisory Board met via Zoom on November 7, to review and discuss the 
Governance Handbook, share committee updates and accomplishments, and participate in 
committee workshops  

• Brief overview of the voting procedures for official documents 
o Who can vote and how we will conduct virtual polls 

• School policy updates – second semester plans 
o Most in a “wait and see pattern”, no new expectations until end of Jan. 
o Spring break cancelled 
o Practices capped 
o Teams can get creative and utilizes all water spaces, like the diving well 
o No in person events but virtual is possible 

• Organizational updates: 
o Current club and member numbers  

 877 members 
 35 clubs 

o 2020 organizational enhancements 
 Virtual meets 
 Weekly workouts 

• Presentation of the CCS-USMS relationship as well as the budget 
• Advisory Board brainstormed other benefits CCS can provide to help grow the number of 

clubs and improve retention 
• The Advisory Board received an update from the Nationals liaison. Many schools are in a 

holding pattern for the spring semester, which makes attendance for Nationals an 
unknown. Backup plans will be developed with the host and the competition committee.  

• The Advisory Board reviewed and discussed changes to Governance Handbook 
o The Governance Handbook changes will go into effect for the 2021-22 school year 

• The Advisory Board held breakout workshop sessions within the committees and had each 
committee present their work and next steps 

• The Advisory Board discussed sending out another school policies survey at the beginning of 
second semester to check in with teams. 

• The Advisory Board discussed creating Zoom meetings for each Region. These would only be 
for clubs in that Region and the conversation would be more personal/local 

 
 


